
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE CITY OF SANTA CLARA’S 
PROPOSED FY 2018-19 ANNUAL PLAN FOR THE USE OF FEDERAL 

 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 
 AND HOME INVESTMENT PARTNERSHIPS ACT (HOME) ENTITLEMENT FUNDS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on March 20, 2018 at 7:00 P.M., in the City Council Chambers of City Hall, 1500 
Warburton Avenue, Santa Clara, California, as the date, time and place of a Public Hearing on the Proposed Annual Plan 
for the use of CDBG and HOME federal entitlement funds. The Fiscal Year 2018-19 CDBG entitlement is estimated to be 
$903,714; the HOME entitlement is estimated to be $299,478.  Actual amounts available and/or awarded may vary. At 
the hearing, applicants for the funds will make public presentations of their proposed programs and projects. Persons 
wishing to present their views may attend the Public Hearing and provide written and/or oral testimony concerning the 
priority of needs for which the Entitlement Funds might be used, or submit written comments prior to the Public 
Hearing to the Housing & Community Services Division offices at 1500 Warburton Avenue, Santa Clara, California 95050 
or to jveach@santaclaraca.gov  
 
AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, the City of 
Santa Clara will ensure that all existing facilities will be made accessible to the maximum extent feasible.  Reasonable 
modifications in policies, procedures and/or practices will be made as necessary to ensure full and equal access and 
enjoyment of all programs and activities for all individuals with a disability.  Individuals with severe allergies, 
environmental illness, multiple chemical sensitivity or related disabilities should contact the City's ADA office (408) 615-
3000, to discuss meeting accessibility.  In order to allow participation by such individuals, please do not wear scented 
products to meetings at City facilities. The public hearing location is fully accessible by wheelchair and public 
transportation.  People with impaired speech or hearing may call (408) 615-2490 through 711, the nationwide 
Telecommunications Relay Service.  If you need sign language interpretation or translation for languages other than 
English, please call (408) 615-2490 at least one week in advance of the hearing.  Reasonable modifications in policies, 
procedures and/or practices will be made as necessary to provide access for all individuals with a disability or with 
limited English proficiency.  
Jennifer Yamaguma, Acting City Clerk 
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